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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And
Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after the
shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2006-09-01 Pages: 206 Publisher:
China Machine Press Hello teacher: Thank you Salan shop Books
prevail. the company registered capital of 35 million physical
store wholesale shop wholesale sales channels OUR default hair
rhyme Express. for other courier. please contact Customer
Service: Customer Service QQ: 1.042.275.167 aftermarket phone:
13269866690 final interpretation of Insein Xuanxuan Books LLC
all basic information about the title: AutoCAD2005 Mechanical
Drawing Price: 20.00 yuan price : 9.6. 10.4 yuan discount you
save: 48% off of: Sun Yanhua editor Publisher: China Machine
Press Publication Date :2006-9-1ISBN: 9787111198512 Number of
words: 324.000 yards: 206 Edition: 1 Binding: Paperback: Goods
Weight: Editor's Summary engineering drawing of the book is
based on the main line. the Chinese version of AutoCAD 2005
prepared by the organization of the software platform. :
Computer graphics based on a flat-screen graphics rendering.
the combination of three views. 3D solid modeling. mechanical
expression method. part drawings. assembly drawings. Internet
functionality and graphics output and Appendix. The book
provides a lot of legend and real practice questions and
complete Appendix convenience of readers...
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